
Our First Annual Food Drive!

Hello Eveyone,
 

We are starting our 1st annual food drive today,
December 3rd.  We will be collecting nonperishable food
items to donate to Midwest Food Bank on December
21st.  
 

We will have boxes in the Front Entrance for
nonperishable food items to be places in.
 

We want to give back to the community that has been so
great to us and we hope you ebmrace  the Holiday Spirit as
well by giving what you can.  
 

Thank you from all of us here at Bickford and Happy
Holidays to All. 

14 Heartland Drive, Bloomington, IL 61704
www.enrichinghappiness.com/bloomington

309-661-0094
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